
Passage of HB 2543 has great potential to further erode the civil rights of Oregonians. If the State Police are unable to comply with 
the existing 3 day requirement then our government is not serving the people. Increased oppression as a response to the inability to 
comply with existing law is unconscionable. Please provide the Oregon State Police the resources to responsibly do their present 
job.


